WEBB .WHEEL PRODUCTS, INC.
2310 Industrial Drive, S.W. Cullman, AL 35055
(205) 739-6660 FAX: (205) 739-6246

. February 12, 1998

SERVICE BULLETIN #53

ALUMINUM HUBS
"FOR
Dana Spicer................. P-22 Ingersoll...A24H, A24S, F24
Eaton................. 225P, 230P . Meritor....... .. TP
Fruehauf............... PROPAR '

In January, 1998, Con-Met will discontinue supplying Original Equipment
Manufacturers with Aluminum Hubs using Threaded Hub Caps for Trailer Axle Applications.

This will affect our Aluminum Hub part numbers 1391, 2391, and 2398. Con-Met will
replace these hubs for OEM requirements with comparable hubs having a bolt-on hub cap
arrangement as indicated below.

The following action will be taken during the next month on the 1391,2391 and 2398
hubs.

1391 - No longer available from Webb. Contact Con-Met for
requirements. Replacement hub using bolt-on hub cap not yet released
by Con-Met.

2391 - No longer available from Webb. Contact Con-Met for requirements or
replace with Webb 2341 using bolt-on hub cap for both service and
production requirements.

2398 - No longer available from Webb. Contact Con-Met for
requirements or replace with Webb 2397 using bolt-on hub cap for both
service and production requirements.

- A hub cap having a 6.75 diameter bolt circle will be used on new hubs, 2341 and 2397.
This hub cap will not be available from Webb.

The same brake drums used on the 2391 and 2398 hubs will be used on the new 2341
and 2397 hubs.

_ Contact our Sales or Engineering Departments with any questions regarding the above
information.



